
Ref: PLEXER/2021-22                                                                    Date:3.7.2021 
 
All Members 
All COA Members 
 
Dear Sir(s) 
 
We have been informed by the FT(SA) Division of the Department of 
Commerce  that the 10th meeting of the Joint Committee on Ports and Maritime 
Cooperation between the Islamic Republic of Iran and Republic of India will be held 
virtually on Monday,12th July, 2021. 
 
In this connection, we request you to kindly send us your issues and concerns(if 
any) with respect to ports in Iran. Kindly e-mail(nilotpal@plexconcil.org) us your 
issue by 5th July 2021. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Nilotpal Biswas 
Regional Director  
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